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Addendum No. 3 

 

Invitation to Quote ES-20-13 
 

Compaction and Cover of Demolition Materials 
Mackenzie Select Waste Landfill 

 
The addendum is being issued prior to the closing of the Invitation to Quote (ITQ) to provide further information, 
make changes to, or to clarify the ITQ Documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated with all other parts 
of the Contract Documents. In the case of a conflict with the balance of the documents, this Addendum shall govern. 
Bidders shall attach a signed copy of this addendum to their quote. This addendum shall form part of the 
Contract Documents. 
 

Question:  Due to the contract being set up as a lump sum price there is no quantity of material or time, is there 
a minimum to a maximum on the tonnage or hours being identified?  Currently very difficult to put a lump sum 
number on the site.  If the Region were to have a disaster such as a fire or flood and the Makenzie site saw a 
massive increase on tonnage all the risk is on the contractor.    
 
If a minimum to a maximum quantity either by hours or tonnage could be identified this would give direction with 
submission 
 
Answer:  This is a new operational setting and we suggest considering hourly rates with a total estimate based 
on approximately 30 percent of the total tonnage disposed of per year. 
 
Any potential emergency occurring in the area of the Mackenzie facility would be assessed separately and should 
not be considered. 
 
Change to Page 4, Article 3: 
 
“When submitting a quote, the bidder is required to complete a Conflict of Interest Disclosure Statement  
(page 11).” 
 
Shall be changed to: 

 
“When submitting a quote, the bidder is required to complete a Schedule of Prices (page 10), Conflict of Interest 
Disclosure Statement (page 11), Goods and Services Tax Information (page 12), and List of Equipment (page 13)” 
 
 
Date: June 25, 2020 
 
Addendum No. 3 Received. 
 
 
              
Signature of Bidder      Name of Bidder 
 
Inquiries relating to this ITQ may be directed to: 

 
 

Aaron Moberg, Superintendent, Solid Waste Operations 
Regional District of Fraser-Fort George 
155 George Street, Prince George, BC V2L 1P8 
Phone: 250-960-4400 / Fax: 250-562-8676 
Email:  amoberg@rdffg.bc.ca 
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